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October 13, 2020 

 
 
 

PLEASE FOLLOW HEALTH GUIDELINES 
 
 
 
Dear Woodland Park Families, 
 
As evidenced from the Notification Letter sent by email over the weekend, Covid-19 is in our 
community. Please do what you can to keep yourself, your family and everybody else safe. Follow the 
guidelines from our Health Officials: 

 wear a mask,  

 practice social distancing,  

 avoid touching your face,  

 wash your hands often 

 do the daily health check for symptoms 

 stay home if you are ill 
 
Especially parents attending the school to pick up and drop off children, please follow the simple 
suggestions outlined above. 
 
Your help with this is most appreciated, 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Taylor, 
Principal 
 
 


